
The College of Chiropodists of Ontario welcomes Christine Hickey, Manager of Registration, 
Examinations and Quality Programs. 

The College is pleased to welcome our new Manager, Christine Hickey, who is joining the College on 
December 21, 2021.  Christine will be available by email at chickey@cocoo.on.ca. 

Christine has extensive experience and education in professional health regulation.  Christine is a paralegal 
and also recently completed a Masters in Law (LLM) in administrative law.  Christine worked for a number 
of years at the College of Physicians and Surgeons of British Columbia, handling complex complaints and 
investigations on behalf of the regulator of physicians in that province.  Christine has also worked for the 
College of Physiotherapists of Ontario as well as the College of Denturists of Ontario gaining experience 
in various aspects of professional health regulation.   

We are excited to have Christine join our team with her wealth of experience and extensive education 
and background in professional health regulation! 
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